
Faith I. Brown 

From: Marcy Gibson [ennmag@wildblue.net] 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 1:21 PM 
To: Underhill VT 
Subject: NewRoad/CraneBrook Reclassification 

April 26, 2010 
To the Selectboard: 
As a resident of New Road, I support the Selectboard's proposal to reclassify a portion of New Road as a Trail. 

The New Road/Crane Brook Trail environment is clearly in need of rehabilitation to preserve and protect this 
conserved area. Vehicular traffic through the area impedes and reverses the goal of environmental stability, as is 
evidenced by the disturbance and destruction caused this past winter by repeated plowing and increased traffic. 

1. The fragile portion of New Road which has been designated as the Crane Brook Trail should be closed to vehicular 
traffic. 
2. No attempts to construct or maintain a road should be allowed in this area. 
3. Landowners whose property boundaries abut the Trail should be granted access as needed for property 
management. 
4. Regular vehicle access to the property FU111 should be from Fuller Road. 

Regards, 
Marcy Gibson 
50 New Road 
Underhill, VT 05489 
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